
Workshop: Thinking the
Problematic
On 22 and 23 June, the International Workshop "Thinking the Problematic" took place
within the CCP project. Complexity or Control? Paradigms of Sustainable Development
(CCP) is a cooperative research project of the Center of Technology, the Faculty of
Cultural Sciences and the Faculty of Sustainability Sciences. Program and
documentation are available here.
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